Dear Friends,

It is time for us to start thinking about our year as members of the Ottawa University Women's Club. An interesting year has been planned and we hope you are looking forward with interest, even enthusiasm.

The first event of the season is the annual Tea which we give for all new women students. This year the Tea will be given Sunday afternoon, Sept. 18, 1966, in the Green-Gold room of the University Union. Please be there at 2:10 P. M. in order that we might have a short business meeting and tell you about our plans for the year. Our guests will begin to arrive at 2:30 P. M. There will be approximately 75 girls each hour. We hope to be finished by 4:30 P. M. As hostesses please try to make each new girl feel welcome and at ease.

Sincerely,

Betlie Sue Shumuay

Bettie Sue Shumway

P. S.: As hostesses we do not wear hats.